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EXECUTIVE AGENCY

FISCAL NOTE
AGENCY'S ESTIMATES Date Prepared: February 20, 2025
Agency Submitting: Public Employees' Benefits Program

Items of Revenue or
Expense, or Both

Fiscal Year
2024-25

Fiscal Year
2025-26

Fiscal Year
2026-27

Effect on Future 
Biennia

Total 0 0 0 0

Explanation (Use Additional Sheets of Attachments, if required)

The agency has reviewed the bill and there is an undetermined fiscal impact to the Public Employees' Benefits 
Program. Utilization of Behavioral Health services would be expected to increase with the addition of a new provider 
type; however, that cannot be projected at this time.  The expectation would be that some members may begin to 
access care where they may not have previously, or some may replace a current service provider with this newly 
created provider.    

Celestena GloverName

Title Executive Officer

GOVERNOR'S OFFICE OF FINANCE COMMENTS Date Tuesday, February 18, 2025

The agency's response appears reasonable.

Tiffany GreenameyerName

Director, Governor's Finance OfficeTitle
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